- Open House

The Tundra Times would (ke to thank all of our friends who
turned out last Friday to make our Anchorage open house a success.
Two hundred people from all over Alaska joined us to celebrate the
opening of our Anchorage office.

We wish to especially thank the Koniag Corporation for. pro-
viding twenty-five pounds of king crab legs; and Morris Thompson,
Alcan Pipeline Co., Virginia McKinney of Alaska Industry Magazine,
Jeff Richardson, Irene Rowan, and Nancy Harvey of our Anchorage
staff, all of whom brought champaign; Al Kahklen for Kuskokwim
King salmon; Donna Christie for food preparation; Mary Jane
Brower for bringing muktuk, and Dorothy Richards for Kodiak
shrimp and other snacks,

We thank all who attended the party for properly inaugurating
our new Anchorage office. Our readers are invited to visit the new
offices at B35 D Street, Suite 208 and meet our Anchorage staff.

-T.R. .



